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Plenary Statement by ITU Secretary-General Doreen Bogdan-
Martin at the Summit of the Future 

September 22, 2024 – General Assembly Hall, UNHQ, NY 

“OUR FUTURE IS DIGITAL. WE CAN AND MUST WRITE IT TOGETHER.” 

Excellencies, Ladies and Gentlemen.  

Today is a momentous day for digital. 

Congratulations to Member States for:  

- delivering the Pact for the Future,  
- the Declaration on Future Generations,  
- and the Global Digital Compact. 

Today, you have sent a powerful message to the world that our future is 
digital — 



 


